
June 3, 2021 

The Honorable Angela Birney 
City of Redmond 
15670 NE 85th Street 
Redmond, WA  98073 

Dear Mayor Birney, 

Congratulations! I’m pleased to let you know that the City Redmond is receiving $4,976,600 in 
PSRC funding for the following projects: 

PROJECT AWARD AMOUNT FUNDING DEADLINE 
90th Street Preservation $146,600 increase to 2021 award 

due July 15, 2021 

70th Street Extension $2,700,000 June 1, 2024 

Redmond Central Connector 
Phase 3 $2,130,000 June 1, 2024 

Funding was approved by the Puget Sound Regional Council’s Executive Board in April and 
May. Supplemental Federal Highway Administration funds became available this year to award 
to projects on PSRC’s adopted contingency lists from the last major project competition. Addi-
tionally, PSRC is directing funds to “ready to go” projects from the contingency lists to meet our 
“use it or lose it” regional project delivery target for 2021.  

Securing federal transportation funding for communities in the region is one of the key roles of 
the PSRC. Our project selection process is merit-based and helps identify the highest priority 
projects that will improve local and regional mobility and help achieve our long-range Regional 
Transportation Plan. 

As the region continues to work on maintaining and improving our transportation infrastructure, 
we are grateful for partners like you working to enhance mobility, support a resilient economy, 
and sustain a healthy environment and quality of life for people in the region.  

Thank you for your leadership and for the excellent work by your staff during a difficult year. I 
look forward to continuing to partner with you on efforts to help the region thrive now and into 
the future.  

Sincerely, 

Josh Brown 
Executive Director 
Puget Sound Regional Council 

cc: Dave Juarez, Public Works Director

Attachment B




